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‘Let all that you do be done in love’



RE & Catholic Life

‘Let all that you do be done in love’

Gospel value- Forgiveness

In the Gospel this week we reflect 
on how Jesus is our teacher, who 

guides us to make the right 
choices, even when it is difficult. 

We will think about how important it 
is for all children around the world 
to have the chance to learn and 

about the choices we have to make 
each day. 

Dear God

Teach us how to forgive 
others,, especially when it 
is tricky,. Help us to say 
sorry if we make wrong 
choices.

By Liam Y4

By Liam y4



A message from Mrs Hensman…
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Dear St Paul’s

Welcome to our ‘new look’ newsletter! I'm writing this whilst 
devouring a delicious cupcake from the Cake Sale. A huge thank 
you to all those who have organised and supported this event so 
that our children can benefit. We look forward to the exciting 
events planned over the next few weeks. 

A reminder about class photos next Friday. Please can we ensure 
that all children have belongings and uniform clearly labelled- our 
lost property box is already filling up! Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs Hensman



Let’s celebrate! 
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Class English Award Maths Award RE Award Star Person

Reception Mylah

Year 1 Jaxon Gypsy-Leigh Maieshah Ethan

Year 2 Willow Jersie Sonny Airen

Year 3/4     Harper-May      Y4 - Ethan
     Y3 - Harper-May 

   Ella-Rose     Harley-Chase

Year 4/5 Melissa Evie Tilly Krishiv

Year 6 Tabitha Romany Erin Sophia C 



Diary
Dates…
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Friday 27th September Cake Sale After School/Costume Swap

Friday 4th October Tempest- Class Photos

Monday 14th–18th 
October

Scholastic Book Fair 3.15pm- Mon- 
Friday

Wednesday 16th 
October

Bedtime Stories- 5-6pm

Tuesday 22nd & 
Wednesday 23rd 
October

Parents Evenings 3.30pm

Friday 24th October Half term Dress  Up Disco

Friday 28th- 1st 
November

October Half Term

Monday 4th November Non Pupil Day- School Closed for 
children

Thursday 12th 
December

Christmas Jumper day/ Christmas 
Dinner Day

TBC Christmas Disco

TBC Christmas Fair

Friday 20th December Last day of Autumn Term



Club News
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Developing skills at 
Miss B’s Martial Arts….
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Have a happy and blessed weekend!
From all the team 

@ St Paul’s Catholic Primary, Plymouth
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